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Harveys Lake Borough, Luzerne County 

Regular Council Meeting Minutes  

March 18, 2025  

 

The Regular Council Meeting of the Harveys Lake Borough was held on Tuesday, March 18, 2025, at 7:00 

p.m. at the General Municipal Authority of Harveys Lake building, 4875 Memorial Highway, Harveys Lake, 

PA, 18618. 

 

President Delaney called the meeting to order, welcomed everyone, and asked everyone to join in the pledge of 

the flag.   

 

President Delaney announced that the meeting was being recorded and requested the names of all public 

members with a recording device.   Emily Jendyrewski responded 

Roll Call  

Mike Rush Mayor Present 

David A. Delaney President Present 

Clarence Hogan Vice President Present 

Lewis Evans Council Member Present 

Brandon Harris Council Member Present 

Robinn Mikalic Council Member Present 

Robert Prescott Council Member Present 

Charles West Council Member Present 

William Watt Solicitor Present  

 

Public Comment  

Several residents spoke during public comment 

Harveys Lake Beach Club if there are any updates from DEP, stormwater drains, and the water coming from 

Queen of Peace Road 

Streetlights around the lake 

Pollutants going into the lake.  

Educating what are appropriate chemicals that should be used 

Status of Zoom meeting 

 

Reports from appointed officials and special committees 

 

Police Report: Mayor Michael Rush – 219 calls for January 

Roads Committee: *Brandon Harris, Clarence Hogan – Maintenance continues.  

Finance Committee: *Robinn Mikalic, Brandon Harris, Clarence Hogan – February - balance in general 

checking $98,797.81.98 Bills - $33,768.78  

Zoning Committee: *Brandon Harris, Clarence Hogan, Robert Prescott – January – 7 Zoning permits issued 

$615.00 collected 7 building permits issued $1,240.55 collected 

Garbage Committee: *Charles West, Robert Prescott, Brandon Harris – No report 

Grants Committee: *Clarence Hogan, Robinn Mikalic, Brandon Harris – No Report  



2 | P a g e  
 

Sewer Committee: *Robinn Mikalic, Brandon Harris, Charles West – Rick Boice retired. Jason Boice accepted 

his position. Maintenance continues.  

Back Mountain Community Partnership (BMCP): *Clarence Hogan, Charlie Musial, Allyson Barcheski – no 

report 

Environmental Advisory Committee (EAC): *Lewis Evans, Robert Prescott, Charles West – Road Cleanup will 

be April 27 from 1 p.m. to 4 p.m. Well-water testing will be offered in July. More information will be available 

closer to the date 

Recreation Committee: * Clarence Hogan, Mike Rush – The Easter Event will be held on April 19, 2025, from 

12 p.m. to 2 p.m. at Lake Noxen Elementary School. 

Motion made by Council Member Harris and seconded by Council Member Evans to accept reports from 

committees.  

Old Business   

Motion to approve a salary for the EAC Secretary $100 per meeting. 

Motion made by Council Member Evans and seconded by Council Member Harris 

President Delaney requested a roll call vote 

 

David A. Delaney President Yes 

Clarence Hogan Vice President No 

Lewis Evans Council Member Yes 

Brandon Harris Council Member Yes 

Robinn Mikalic Council Member Yes 

Robert Prescott Council Member Abstain 

Charles West Council Member No 

 

Motion regarding the advertising/pricing/bidding of the 2006 F-550 Dump truck. 

Motion made by Council Member Harris and seconded by Council Member West. 

 

New Business 

Motion to approve Component 3 application 

 

Crossin Component 3 Resolution 0301 

Motion made by Council Member Harris and seconded by Council Member Hogan 

 

Motion to approve the Lazy 2K 2025, Sunday July 20 - 11 a.m. – 3 p.m. 

Motion made by Council Member Harris and seconded by Council Member Evans 

 

Motion to pay the Bills and Payroll for February.   

Motion made by Council Member Hogan and seconded by Council Member Mikalic 

 

$49,005.92    Payroll  

$33,774.70    Bills  

$82,774.70    Total  
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Adjournment  

Motion made by Council Member West and seconded by Council Member Hogan at 7:38 

p.m. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Allyson Barcheski 

Borough Secretary 

 


